
Interested in joining 

the Network? 

Please see overleaf 

for more details. 

Hope the Summer  

holidays are going well! 
Shame about the weather 

but we are sure you are 

doing some fantastic  

activities with your  

children.  
 

We are pleased to let you 

know that at the last  

Network meeting we 

asked for feedback about 
the 1st year of the  

Network.  At present we 

have 22 members which 

we are delighted with, 17 

members attended the 
last meeting and were all 

in favour of the Network 

continuing.  

 

We are pleased to  

announce the price of 
membership for  

current members will 

not be increasing this 

year.  

NCS Renewal for existing 
members: 

1. Pay by cheque or 

cash to New Era 
- £100. 

2. Standing orders 

please check 
with your bank 

that this will  

          continue @  

          £9.00 a month.  

NCS Membership for 2017 –2018 

We need to actively  
Promote your Childminder  

Network. Due to its success we 

would now like to encourage 

new childminders to join.  
The benefits of having more 

members will mean that we can 

provide more events, resources, 

& possibly increase the discount 
on training or even offer some 

free training. Don’t forget 

this is your Network and 

by promoting and increasing 

membership it will benefit 

everyone involved. Please 

spread the word.  

Websites you may find  

Interesting: 

www.theimaginationtree.com 

 
www.besttoys4toddlers.com 

 

www.http://newera.coop/ 
 

www.facebook.com/

NewEraBurnley/ 

 
Twitter:  

follow@neweraburnley 
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New Era Childminder 
Services 

Network Meetings 
for 2017-18 

All at New Era’s  
Office in Burnley 

      7.00-9.00pm 

Thurs Nov 9th 2017 

Weds Mar 21st  2018 

Tues June 12th 2018 

 
Please let us know if you 

would like any of the  
following training: 

 Safeguarding update 

 Paediatric First Aid 

 First Aid refresher 

 Special Needs  

           Including  

            ADHD and ASD 

 Dealing with  parents  

 How to be more  

 assertive 

Don’t forget Network mem-

bers receive 10% discount on 

all training.  

 

 

Salt Dough  

& Sequins 

Network Update 



New Era Childminder Services aims to promote and support the continual development of high quality home 

based childcare through the provision of support, information, advice and guidance, education and training.  
As a team we have collectively 60 years experience working as childminders, 10 years experience of managing 

the New Era Nursery, and have recent experience of Early Years Ofsted Inspecting. In the past New Era also 

set up, and for 5 years ran, the Burnley and District Childminder Network which supported  childminders across Burnley and 

Pendle.  

 

Drawing on this extensive experience, the NCS team can offer professional support to your childcare business.  

 
Childminders who join NCS are able to  access  telephone and email support and attend termly Network meetings to refresh, 

network, inform, support and facilitate discussion of relevant topics (and burning issues) and an opportu-

nity to catch up with other childminder  colleagues, with of course tea, coffee and cakes. 
 

Sue, Elaine and Wendy  look forward to working with you in the future.  

 

As NCS Childminder members you will also receive a discount of 10% off New Era training courses (such as 

Paediatric First Aid, Safeguarding and other CPD courses offered) 
See our website: newera.coop for more information or contact us on 01282 435302 or mail@neweraburnley.co.uk. 

Termly support meetings 

Network membership certificate 

Telephone support 

Discounts on training/bespoke training 

Continuous Professional Development 

Ofsted updates 

Meeting attendance certificates 

About New Era: 

Membership includes: 

        NCS Membership Fees: 
 

 
A discount of 25% is 
offered on the  
membership fee for the 
second or further  
childminders working 
together or assistants 
at the same address. 
  

The membership year 
runs from 1/9/2017 to 
31/8/2018 and for new 
members the fees are 

 £10 monthly (due 
on the 1st of each 
month 

 or £110 annual 
one off payment 
which is payable 
before 30th  

      September. 

“I’m not 

superwoman but 

I’m a childminder 

so close enough!” 
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“I love being a 
childminder for 

all the little  
reasons” 

This is your newsletter, if 
there is anything you want 
us to include in the next 
newsletter,  please let us 

know by email at: 

mail@neweraburnley.co.uk.  

Design A Logo Competition 
We are looking for a logo for New Era Childminders Service. Would you like to enter our competition to design a logo, there will be a prize 

for the best design. The closing date is Friday 3rd November, you can enter by email, post, or hand deliver. 


